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The Administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the proposed vision provider and the 
corresponding benefits and rates to be effective September 1, 2025.  

The District released an RFP for vision providers for 2025-2026.  We received five submissions.  Our insurance 
consultant, Gallagher Benefit Services, analyzed the submissions and presented the information to the Benefits 
Coordinator and Payroll Director.    

This benefit is funded 100% through employee contribution. 
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